
 

Divine Mercy School 
March 2, 2016 

Dear Parents,  
 

Mandatory FACTS tuition meeting – April 13, 
2016 at 7:00 p.m.  Parents will be introduced more 
fully to FACTS, and will learn about new policies 
that will be put in place next school year.  Mark 
your calendars and plan to attend.   

 

The first Friday of another month 
means that it is Food Pantry Friday during our 
School Mass.  Thank you for your support in this 
beneficial ministry. 
 

The school, along with Father 
Poggemeyer, will be holding Stations of the Cross 
each Friday at 1:00 p.m. in the church during Lent.  
Everyone is welcome. 
 

Divine Mercy kindergarten 
screening will take place 
Thursday, April 14, 2016.  As 
I mentioned in the previous 

letter, our kindergarten class for next year is close 
to being full.  If you or someone you know is 
interested, hurry!  Call the school office for more 
information.  419-263-2114 
 

March 2nd, students walked (weather 
permitting) to Payne Elementary School for an 
assembly on anti-bullying.  Thank you to Mrs. 
Dunham and Payne Elementary for making these 
assemblies available to us. 
 

Looking ahead in --- 
 

• 2-hr professional development delay, 

Friday, March 11, 2016 

• End of the third quarter – Friday, March 

11, 2016  

• Annual flower sales begin – 

Wednesday, March 16, 2016 

• Teacher In-service, No School, 

Thursday, March 24, 2016 

• Spring break, Friday, March 25 – April 1 

• Classes resume, Monday, April 4, 2016 

 

 

 
Respectfully in Christ, 
Divine Mercy School Staff 
 
 
Thanks to everyone that donated to Megan 
and Chase Holt!  There are pictures of the 
baskets we gave them on the back of this 
newsletter. 
 
 

 


